
  

  

 
 
 
 

 

Check reimbursement method fee 

 
Dear FSA Participant, 
 
Effective January 1, 2024 for the 2024 plan year renewal, there will be a $5.00 processing fee for 
each check reimbursement issued.  The $5.00 fee will be deducted from your FSA reimbursement 
amount requested. 

To avoid this check reimbursement processing fee, we highly encourage signing up for the direct 
deposit reimbursement method.  You can enroll in direct deposit through your PIOPAC 
Consumer Portal - https://piopacee.lh1ondemand.com or contact our office for a direct deposit 
form. 

There is a $35.00 fee for all replacement checks. 

Please call (808) 792-5226 or email us at fsaclaims@piopac.com if you have any further 
questions. 

Aloha. 

PIOPAC Fidelity 
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